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To: The Adhering Organizations of the International Mathematical Union (IMU) 
  
From: Helge Holden, IMU Secretary 
 
 
 
 
Update: The President-nominee and Secretary-nominee for IMU for 2019–2022 
 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 

This letter refers to the IMU AO Circular Letter 6/2017. 

No objections were received regarding the following nominations for the term 2019-2022: 
IMU President – Carlos Kenig, US 
IMU Secretary – Helge Holden, Norway (incumbent). 

According to what has been decided by the General Assembly, Carlos Kenig will be invited 
to attend the IMU EC meetings in 2018 as guest without voting rights. 
Sincerely 
 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary of the International Mathematical Union 
 


